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To                                                                             Date: 25.10.2021 

The Editor,   
 

Sir,   

 I request that the following message may kindly be published in your esteemed 

daily: 

TNAU Alumnus (1973-77/78) had nostalgic memories at Campus and donates 

fellowship to the UG students 

 In lieu of TNAU, Golden jubilee celebrations, alumnus of TNAU 1973-77/78 batch B.Sc., (Agri.), 

Horticulture and Agricultural Engineering students had nostalgic memories in the University Campus with 

their families on 23.10.2021. They have visited the class rooms, laboratory and their practical fields at 

different agro ecosystems. Around 60 members of the batch participated and donated Rs.10.00 lakhs towards 

the fellowships to the undergraduate students and 17 solar lamps to illuminate the TNAU Campus. 

 The donated amount of Rs. 10.00 lakhs will be deposited to the TNAU Alumni Association so as to 

give financial assistance to four fresh  UG students for four years from the interest received from the 

deposits amount. Earlier, in the function, Dr. R . Jagannathan, Vice Chancellor, Periyar University, Salem 

was felicitated for becoming Vice Chancellor. Dr.S.Thangavelu, chairman. sri  sakthi Engineering college of 

technology for his lifetime achievement award then students of 1973 batch . Dr. N.Nachiappan from United 

States for his social service by way of providing solar lamps facilities to 40 villages in south Tamil Nadu and 

TNAU campus. A cheque of Rs.10.00 lakhs was handed over to Dr.N.Kumar, Vice Chancellor, TNAU 

during the function and he was switched on the solar lamps fixed in the campus. Faculty deans of TNAU 

were felicitated in the function.  

 

                        Sd/---- 

  Public Relations Officer 
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